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May 11,1990 I
| I.

>

Mr. George M. McCann, Acting Chief f
Nuclear Materials Safety Section One ;

U.S. Nuclear Hegulatory Commission i

Region 3 I

799 Hoosevelt Road |
Glen Ellyn, IL ' 60137 |

!

]HEF.NO.: License #48-20341-01

Dear Mr. McCann:
|

We are in receipt of your letter dated April 17,1990, and submit the following information
per your request. j

|
Be advised that physical inventories had been conducted }revious to the March 21, t,

{ 1990 date. There are a number of inventary records which am apparently missing |
at this time. We have implemented, as of this date, a new sealed source inventary'

. |
form. The inventuries will be conducted quarterly as requiral, the information recorded, i
and will be made available for review by your agency for the futum. |

,I

Be advised that we are currently following the proceduma contained in the Appendix |
F, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Licensing Guide for the Medical Prograncs, j
Ilevision 1, October 1980. This procedum is for safely opening packages in which license !

material is received. A copy was available at our facility on the date that your inspector, i
Mr. King, was here, but was unable to be located. .The procedure has been posted in '

the llot Lab area for casier refemnce. !

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Should you have any questions; please )feel free to contact um nt your convenience.
[
!

Very truly yours / f
. ,
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